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HALF-TERM HOLIDAY ACTIVITY CAMP 
 

There are still some places left on the Holiday Activity Camp that will be taking place in the 
school during the half-term holiday week between 9.30 a.m. and 3.30 p.m. 
 
The Activity Club has a range of fun events for children of all ages with both sporting and 
non-sporting activities taking place throughout the week, and at just £12 for the whole 
week is fantastic value for money. 
 
If you do not want to book a full week, daily places can be booked at just £3 per day. 
 
For further details and to pick up a Registration Form please ask at the school office. 
 
 
 
 
WORLD WAR 2 DAY: 
 
Thank you to the many parents and family members who were able to join Year 6 on Friday morning for 
their World War 2 Day. A range of war-time themed activities were on offer and the finale of the morning 
was a mass Dance-a-Long to “The Lambeth Walk”.  
 
The event was arranged as part of the class History topic and was a most enjoyable and informative 
morning for everyone. 
 

EARRINGS 
 

Only small, round stud-type earrings may be worn for school by the children. This is a simple rule that is 
easy to understand and is solely to minimise the risk of a child being injured as a result of an earring getting 
caught on something or accidentally pulled by another child during playtime games etc. 
 
If you see that your child is wearing any other kind of earring before they come to school please ask them 
to change them. 
 
 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS 4D AND CLASS 5M 100.0% 
2nd Place CLASS 6B 99.4% 
3rd Place CLASS 5B  98.0% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 96.0% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 95.4% 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


